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Vice-Presidente
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Secretario

Tommy Velázquez Rodríguez
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Delegados 

Liga Masculino
Francisco Reyes

Jaime Rodríguez

Francisco Norat
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Liga Femenina
Juan Pedró

Félix D. Meléndez

Juan M. Oyola
	October 5, 2006 
U.S. Consul General

Cartagena de Indias, Colombia
Dear Sir:

The Puerto Rico Softball Federation will host the II Pan American Women Junior Championship November 8-19, 2006. With teams from various countries of the Americas, including Colombia competing.
As we know that in order to visit Puerto Rico each team needs a US Visa, we hereby include the names of the members of the Colombia Delegation with their passport numbers.

We would greatly appreciate your granting the necessary visas so that the Tam Colombian Republic can travel to Puerto Rico to participate in the above mentioned tournament.

Cordially,

[image: image3.wmf] 


Carlos J. Lopez

President
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